
OUR ACADEMY NEWSLETTER: 15 MAY 2015

We wish you all a happy, 

enjoyable two weeks holiday 

and welcome pupils back at the 

Academy on Monday 1 June.

CAR BOOT SALE 

SATURDAY 16 MAY 2015 - 1PM TO 4PM

CALENDAR

The children had an enjoyable day 

last week by coming dressed in red, 

white and blue.  They also enjoyed a 

picnic lunch with cakes, while music 

played in the hall.

TERM 5

VE DAY

There are still places for you to 

book at a cost of £6 per car.  No 

trailers or vans please and cars to 

arrive from 12.30pm.  Please ring 

01827 300490 to book a space.  Any 

proceeds will go towards the Hive 

Holiday Club for the children.

Year 4 enjoyed a fantastic 

day sailing and canoeing at 

Chasewater last week.  All 

the children managed to 

stay out of the water but 

not all the water stayed in 

the lake or the sky!

YEAR 4 SAILING TRIP: 7 MAY 

15 May 2015

18 May to 29 May 2015

1 June 2015

May/June 2015

End of Term 4

Academy Holiday

Start of Term 5

Year 2 SATS Activities

As Year 2 have been learning about Castles, we 

went on a trip to visit Tamworth Castle. We 

dressed up in armour, wigs and old clothes and 

even got to fight with pretend weapons! The 
dungeons were extremely spooky but we loved 

having our picnic in the Great Hall. We had a 

fabulous time! Look at our scary battle faces! 

Sofia & Holly (2F)

TAMWORTH CASTLE   




